From: Lori Dudley <frankloridudley@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 7:36:27 PM
To: Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>
Subject: AZ audit

This opportunity was made available to us to recognize you via Jovan Pulitzer and I had to take it.

We, as in my entire extended family, want to let you know how very much we thank you for all your
willingness, bravery, and just plain old being pissed off enough not to put up with the corruption any longer-
ness!!

We live in Texas and after watching all that’s happened since the election of November 2020, I know we have
some corrupted politicians, business executives and the likes as well. They’re just not so visual, as yet.

But we have watched you guys fight every kind of blockade without giving in or giving up.

We love you as family. In truth, we are family. God bless you all. We have prayed for you all and your families
and your safety. We have donated and hurrahed and cried and have gotten pissed off right along with you.

In Christ Jesus,

Lori Dudley

Texas
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